\‘l Waukesha Water Utility WAUKESHA, W1 59168 3915

SERVING WAUKESHA SINCE 1886

Telephone: (262) 521-5272 = Fax: (262) 521-5265 ¢ E-mail: contactus@waukesha-water.com

April 27, 2011

Mr. Ken Johnson, Water Division Administrator
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
101 Webster Street

P.O. Box 7921

Madison, WI 53707-7921

Subject: Response to Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources December 2, 2010 letter
regarding City of Waukesha Application for Lake Michigan Supply

Dear Mr. Johnson:

In response to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) initial review of the
City of Waukesha (City) Application for Lake Michigan Supply, the City developed the
enclosed supplemental technical information. The response is organized by topic, as set
forth in the WDNR December 2, 2010 letter: return flow, water supply alternatives, and
water conservation and efficiency. In conjunction with the WDNR review of this
submission, the City will update its Application (May 2010) and appendixes to reflect these
materials and any follow-on review comments from WDNR.

The City appreciates the contributions WDNR technical staff have made to the December 2,
2010 letter, the clarification they have provided while we have developed this response, and
the time they will spend reviewing the attached information. The City looks forward to the
continued advancement of the Application.

Sincerely,

Daniel S. Duchniak, P.E.
General Manager

cc: Jeff Scrima, City of Waukesha Mayor
Waukesha Common Council
Water Commission
Curt Meitz, City Attorney
Don Gallo, Reinhart Law Firm
Cathy Stepp, WDNR Secretary
Eric Ebersberger, DG/5



